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M E M O R A N D U M 

 
TO:  Mayor and Council Members 
 
FROM:  Richard Mendoza, P.E., Interim Director, Austin Transportation Department 
 
THROUGH: Robert Goode, P.E., Interim Assistant City Manager 
 
DATE:  September 1, 2023 
 
SUBJECT: September 14, 2023 – Postponement of Item 95 
                                  

The Transportation and Public Works Department will be postponing item 95 from the September 14, 
2023, Council meeting to the October 5, 2023, Council meeting. 
 
Over the last two years the Transportation and Public Works Department has been developing updated 

sidewalk, urban trails, and bicycle plans through an effort called ATX Walk Bike Roll. These three plans 

will guide how we build sidewalks, crossings, urban trails, and bike lanes. In January 2023, draft plans 

were released for public comment in advance of going through the Council adoption process. Revised 

plans were published in June of 2023 and the Planning Commission made recommendations and 

proposed amendments at their July 25, 2023, meeting.  Additional time is needed to complete a 

thorough review and response to those amendments. 

 
CC: Jesús Garza, Interim City Manager 
  
  
   
 


